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HIGHLIGHTS 
The current progress report covers the period 01.09.2022-31.10.2022. Since March 2020 

Global Giving has connected the “Bridge of Hope” Armenian NGO to 271 donors and up to date 
14,344 USD is raised of $91,800 goal for the project “Enable 360 children with disabilities in 
Armenia”.  

We hope that the donations to our project for giving children with disabilities chance and 

opportunities to enjoy their childhood in accepting and welcoming environment at schools and 

community, will increase significantly during 2023. 

 
SUMMARY OF PROGRESS  

During the reporting period 360 children with disabilities have demonstrated improved 
outcomes in their learning and development due to support of our child-friendly and child-
centered project in Dilijan, Ijevan and Berd and Noyemberyan cities of Tavush Marz.  
 

 

Thank you for making an investment 
into our future! 

 



THE NEW YEAR AND CHRISTMAS ARE ALL ABOUT SHARING HOPES, WISHES, GIFTS AND 

CARING FOR EVERY CHILD! 

Bridge of Hope organized a big 
New Year and Christmas event for 
children with disabilities to 
express their hopes and wishes 
for the new 2023 year and 
celebrate the birth of Jesus Christ. 
We wanted children to 
understand the spirit of Christmas 
which is all about sharing and 
caring.  
 
It was an amazing event for the 
kids. The buildings of our centers 
were decked up with stars and 
Christmas lights. The Christmas 
tree was decorated by children 

and their parents. New Year and Christmas songs filled the air. There was happiness and 
excitement in our children’s eyes.  
The entire event was organized by the donations of individuals through the Global Giving and a 
group of volunteers who contributed their time and efforts for the event to become a grand 
success. At the event, parents and the teachers of children with disabilities and community 
members from different services were also present. Together, they wanted to spread the 
message of love and kindness. “New Year and Christmas are all about sharing hopes, wishes, gifts 
and caring for each other. We played games, danced, and sang with children. The event was a 
fun for every child”, said Seda - one of our event volunteers. 
All of our children had a lovely time together. 
Support us to make our services sustainable! Make a Contribution Today and be Part of the 
Positive Changes in the Life of our Children! 
We need your continued support to enable us work towards safe, inclusive and dignified life of 
Children with Disabilities in Armenia! 

 


